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March 14, 1994

NOTE FOR EMILE JULIAN, D&S, SECY

The attached letter from Ms. Melanie Moorehead dated February 5
was received in Public Affairs on March 14. I think it should be
treated as a public comment on the draft of the proposed rule on
decommissioning criteria which was published in the Federal
Register on February 2 (Vol. 59, No. 22 beginning at page 4868).

p( V
Frank Ingram - OPA
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